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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2023 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PORTERSTOWN ROAD, CLONSILLA 
Chief Executive’s Order OPSW/0218/2025 authorised the publication of a newspaper advert 
proposing the temporary road closure of Porterstown Road following an application received from 
Castlethorn for permission to temporarily close Porterstown Road, Clonsilla.

The purpose of this closure is to facilitate essential infrastructure works in connection with 
Lutterellstown development. 

Fingal County Council has now made an order for the temporary road closure of Porterstown Road, 
Clonsilla. It is proposed that the road will be closed as follows:  

• 24 Hours per day from Tuesday 1st July 2025 to Friday 29th August 2025 . 
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows: 
Diversion Routes
For northbound traffic on Diswellstown Road approaching Porterstown Road:
Continue straight through the Diswellstown/Porterstown Road junction. At Clonsilla Roundabout, 
take the 1st exit onto Clonsilla Road (R121). Pass St Mochta’s National School and take the first left 
off Clonsilla Road (R121).

For southbound traffic on Blanchardstown Road South (R121) approaching Porterstown Road:
At Clonsilla Roundabout, take the 3rd exit onto Clonsilla Road (R121). Pass St Mochta’s National 
School and take the first left off Clonsilla Road (R121).

Local access will be maintained at all times. Emergency services access will also be made 
available in the event of an emergency.  
2 submissions were made during the consultation process. 

Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in relation to this matter.  

Administrative Officer,  
Blanchardstown-Mulhuddart/Castleknock/Ongar Operational Area.


